



Kings Caple, Hereford, HR1 4TZ Tel: 01432 840267
E-mail: admin@kingscaple.hereford.sch.uk
Headteachers: Mr Peter Box BA (Hons) & Mr Paul Whitcombe BA (Hons)

5th February 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

PTFA Pancake Party

As a fun way to round off the half term, the PTFA and school would like to invite everyone to a Pancake Party next Friday, Feb 12, after school from 3-4 pm.

We will provide the pancakes and the nations favourite fillers (lemon & sugar, jam, golden syrup,), but if your child has a special favourite, why not bring that along too.

Hope to see you there!

Kings Caple PTFA



